
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

O’Neill Public Schools 
Preschool Registration 

We are excited to invite you to register your 
child for the 2020-2021 school year.   

Please join us! 
 

• Monday, February 17, 2020 
• Between 7:30 am – 3:30 pm at your convenience 
• Location -  

O’Neill Public Schools Administrative Office 
410 East Benton Street, O’Neill, Nebraska 

 

Please bring your child’s Birth Certificate with the state seal 
& Immunization Records 

 Preschool students must be 4 years old by July 31, 2020 
 

Bring your child with you to registration. The teacher would like to meet them. 
Sneak Peek for your child will be Monday, March 23, 2020. 

Parents will be notified once Sneak Peek scheduling is completed. 

 
 

 



 


